
Taking care of your sewer network 

We are working to protect and enhance 
the environment of the Firth of Clyde  

 

• We are replacing a short storm outfall with a new screened 
longer outfall, which will help to improve water quality in the bay. 

• Work started in February and is expected to be completed in  
September 2019.   

• The area will be reinstated upon project completion.  

• Once complete, this new infrastructure will help prevent items 
which are wrongly flushed down the toilet – items like rags, baby 
wipes, plastic cotton buds, etc. - from overflowing into the sea 
during severe storm events. The longer outfall will help carry the 
storm waters further out to sea.  

= Route of new upsized sewer pipework shown in red 

= Route of extended storm outfall pipe shown in blue  



Temporary closure of a section of the beach 

Temporary closure of a section 
of the beach from : -  

25th March to 12th June 2019.  

The promenade will remain open.  

• A section of beach is required to be closed off to allow us to 
safely install the new outfall pipe. 

• The new outfall pipe will be 220 metres long and is being laid 
along the seabed from a boat. We are currently working on the 
barge out at sea to excavate the track out for the extended 
outfall pipe. The work requires constant excavation and 
therefore the team require to work over the weekends up to 
12th May 2019. There may be some noise during this 
excavation work. 

• Warrenpark Road will remain closed up to the end of August 
2019. The promenade will remain open. 

• We plan to complete the section of work on the beach and have 
it opened back up for public access by the 12th June 2019. 

• Thank you for your patience whilst we carry out this essential 
upgrade to the sewer network. 

 

 

 



Keeping in touch 

Scottish Water is a publicly 
owned company, accountable to 
the Scottish Parliament and the 
people of Scotland.  We operate 
within a strict policy and 
regulatory framework and we 
are making this investment for 
our customers in Largs.  

Volunteering programme 

Every Scottish Water 
employee can take 
up to 2 days a year to 
get involved in 
education, 
conservation or 
community activities. 

Get in touch if there are volunteering 
opportunities locally that you think could 
benefit from our support. 

You can keep in touch at any time  

using these details quoting reference 
Capital/403548/aBV 

  scottishwater.co.uk   
  customer.services@scottishwater.co.uk   
  facebook.com/scottishwater 
  0800 0778778  
  @scottish_water 

mailto:customer.services@scottishwater.co.uk

